| support SB574 motorcycle lane splitting in OR. | have ridden motorcycles for over 40 years in Oregon. Lane splitting will actually
give me an opportunity to be safer as our highways become more populated. It will help the state be more green by saving fuel from
traffic congestion. There are multiple statistics from CA that support these facts. Thank you.



